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EVANSTON, IL, USA, October 13, 2021
/EINPresswire.com / -- Holiday travel is
not the same as it was before 2020.
The COVID-19 pandemic has drastically
altered the way we travel and the way
we gather to celebrate holidays. Avid
traveler Nicholas Liou  recently offered
advice for the upcoming holiday travel
season.

"Many travel restrictions have been
lifted, and people will be traveling
much more this holiday season than during the last," Nicholas Liou said. "Travelers will need to
take numerous precautions while en route to their destinations as well as once they arrive."
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The CDC recommends wearing a mask in public places as
well as around your friends and family if you're not
vaccinated. Traveling involves interacting with many
people, and this can be dangerous if you'll be visiting
anyone who is unvaccinated. Nicholas Liou emphasized
the importance of continuing to wash your hands often,
staying six feet away from others, and avoiding all contact
with anyone who is sick.Ê

"Traveling during COVID-19 means avoiding crowds whenever possible," Liou said. "It may be
enticing to visit the most popular restaurant in town, but this can wait until your next visit. Avoid
crowded gyms, bars, restaurants, and other crowded areas this holiday season."


